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CAPTION: A meeting was scheduled between the Deputy Head of Mission, Deputy 
Minister Ellen Molekane, supported by SADC SEAC Members and Ambassador Theresia 
Samaria of Namibia met with the Interregional Meeting of the Bishops of Southern Africa 
(IMBISA) in Maseru on Tuesday, 24 February 2015.



CAPTION: A meeting was scheduled between the Deputy Head of Mission, Deputy 
Minister Ellen Molekane, supported by SADC SEAC Members and Ambassador Theresia 
Samaria of Namibia met with the Lesotho Communications Authority on Tuesday, 24 
February 2015.

CAPTION: The Deputy Head of Mission, Deputy Minister Ellen Molekane, supported by 
SADC SEAC Members and Ambassador Theresia Samaria of Namibia met with the Heads
of SADC Observer Mission in Lesotho (SOMILES) on Wednesday, 25 February 2015.



CAPTION: Acedemic Dr.. Motlalemele Kapa (right) pictured here during a meeting with 
SEOM in Maseru, Lesotho on Wednesday, 25 February 2015.


